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Comments: This is an incredible waste of federal funds, and should not go forward. What was done years ago
during the construction of I-90 is unfortunate, put is nothing compared to the disruption of natural events such as
landslides, or in the Pacific Northwest volcanic eruptions. The land will heal on its own.

Rather than spending millions of dollars the US Forest service does not have, and shutting down a busy
recreation area for a decade, look elsewhere to prevent damage. Don't look backwards, look forward.



